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Town of Knightdale 
Staff Report 

 

     

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

Consideration of approval of special event to benefit Knightdale Public Safety 

 

 

SUMMARY 

Town staff received a special events application for a Chili Cook-Off on November 5, 2022.  The event will 

be hosted by the South Sunland Chili Committee.  The committee is comprised of residents of the Knightdale 

Station neighborhood.  All proceeds (minus administrative costs) will be donated to Knightdale Public Safety.  

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

Approve the special event request and waive all associated fees 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Title: Approval of Special Events Request 

 

Staff: Bill Summers, Town Manager 

 

Date: August 17, 2022 

 

  

Town Manager Signature:  

 

 
 


